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Comments: Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. Please leave your policy unchanged! Designated
wilderness is not intended to include permanent structures like cabins. We humans don't have to leave our stamp
on every inch of this planet. Wilderness areas are some of the last unspoiled places on earth--please let's keep it
that way. Please phase out ANILCA cabins as was the original intent. Changing this policy would undermine
ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.



